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For construction of a new nuclear power plant at Bohunice will be announced an international tender,
according to the Minister of Economy Ľubomír Jahňátek, to give all candidates an equal chance to
participate in the project. The construction should cost 4 to 6 billion Euro, while the preparatory work
should cost approximately 232.357 million Euro according to the Ministry of Economy analyzes. The nuclear
power plant should be built by 2020.

08.09.2009 10:31, SITA - Slovak News Agency

1/1


